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License Amendment Reques. Dated December 26, 1990
Feedwater Isolation Limitations

Attached is a request for a change to the Technical Specifications, Appendix A
of the Operating Licenses, for the Prairie Island N .¢ Generating Plant
This request is submitted in accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR Part 50,
Section 50.90.

Ceneric Letter 89-19, "Request for Action Related to Resolution of Unresolved
Safety Issue A-47", recommended that Technical Specifications for all
Westinghouse plants include provisions to periodically verify the operability
of the main feedwater overfill protection and ensure that the automatic
overfill protection is operable during reactor power operation. Our response
to Generic Letter 89-19, dated March 15, 1990, committed to submit a License
Amendment Request to revise Technical Specification Table TS.3.5-4 to include
limiting conditions for operations for feedwater isnlation.

The NRC closeout ot our response to Generic Letter 89-19, transmitted by
letter dated July 17, 19906, requested that Technical Specification
Surveillance Section 4.0 also be changed to require surveillance of both low
and high steam generator water level instrumentation.

Prairie Island Technical Specification Tables TS.3.5-4 and TS.4.1-1 are being /
revised to incorporate the feedwater isolation specifications requested by f
Ceneric Letter 89:19 and the subsequent NRC closeout.
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